
Reframe Osteoporosis, in collaboration with 

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network 

(NQPHN), invite primary care nurses in Cairns 

and Far North Queensland to attend an 

osteoporosis education workshop. 

Discussion topics

• The role of the nurse in identifying, 

screening, and managing osteoporosis in 

primary care. 

• ‘The Big O’ national awareness campaign 

and its impacts on practices. 

• The Bone Bus – mobile bone 

densitometry service. 

Presenters

• Karen Kemp – Osteoporosis Nurse 

Educator for FNQ, Reframe 

Osteoporosis.

• Laura Skirrow – The Big O Osteoporosis 

Community Awareness, Amgen. 

• Nicole Gibson – Osteoporosis Nurse 

Educator, Reframe Osteoporosis. 

• Rael Wulfsohn – National Sales and 

Relationship Manager, The Bone Bus. 

The option to attend via videoconference is 

available at time of registration. 

Date

Tuesday 8 November 2022

Where

Stratford Library

11 Kamerunga Road, 

Stratford

Register online

www.surveymonkey.com/r/

DNDDSL2

Time

Registration: 5.30pm

Program: 6pm–7.30pm

For more information, contact:

Claire Lawless

p: (07) 4034 0306

e: claire.lawless@nqphn.com.au

www.nqphn.com.au/events 

Osteoporosis education workshop

For primary care nurses
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